
To the Public Service Commision of Kentucky, 

I am a customer of the B&H Gas Company of Betsy Layne Kentucky. I want to protest

the tremendous increase in rates requested by the owner of B&H Gas Company filed on 

December 28th, 2018. I feel that such an increase would force a great hardship on myself and 

my neighbors in this community. This area of the state has suffered from a great number of job

losses recently and rising costs in electricity and taxes in this area have already put a hardship 

on the people living in this poverty stricken area of Kentucky. I can understand a slight increase

in the rates may be warranted but this increase will almost double our bills each month. I

sincerely hope the commision considers all aspects of how this increase could affect the

customers of B&H Gas Company. 

Sincere Regards, 

Nadine Mitchell 
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